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I strongly oppose SB320.  The same people that claim that guns kill and criminals do 

not, are now wanting to put more criminals back on our streets.  If you wanted to wall 

of the city of Portland and empty the prisons into downtown Portland, then the 

release programs might work.  The better solution is to enforce the current laws and 

keep the criminals off our streets.   

 

The fact that SB320 even exists is an insult to law abiding citizens who only want to 

be left alone.  Stop the insanity.  Let this assault against the people die. 


